


Since the last time we came to 
see you ……

• We launched to the whole 
school through a series of 

assemblies

• Are busy recruiting 48 Tutor 
Reps

• Met with the Parent 
Ambassador and Anger to 

Action groups

• Designed a new Bike Shed sign

• Busy on our next project



Just before we go onto the new 
projects ….

We are still working on these current ones that are ongoing;

Reading-
• New selection of comic books 

• Campaigning to make reading more visible

A2B-
• Accessibility 

• The crowding of the office 

• Student Council tutor representatives



Our aim is to join forces with the Anger to Action group and 
reduce the use of polystyrene plates and bowls as well as  plastic 

cutlery in our school canteen.

We would also like to consider replacing the sauce sachets which 
are very bad for the environment.



Our Action Plan so far has been …

• We have met with representatives from Anger to Action and agreed to work 
alongside each other in this task

• We have all been away and researched the costings of alternative products 
which we would like to meet Mr Falkner and Mr Campbell with to discuss their 
viability.

• We have arranged to meet with the RADECO group to invite them to work on 
the project as well.



Our Next Steps

• Following our meetings here and with Mr Falkner 
and Mr Campbell we would ideally like to try and 
identify some alternative products. Once we have 
these we would like to use the Tutor Reps to 
publicise to the rest of the students. 


